Minutes for Learning Support Directors Meeting
University System of Georgia
October 29, 2003

The meeting was called to order at 10 A.M. by Dr. Terry Irvin, Chair, USG Learning Support
Advisory Committee.

l. 2004 Learning Support Conference-Tim Floyd provided an update concerning
preparations for the 2004 Learning Support Conference. Dr. Floyd urged
Directors/Chairs to encourage faculty/staff to attend the conference and to submit
proposals for presentations soon.

l. Coordination of rules for transfers of Learning Support students from DTAE
Institutions to USG institutions
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the tests. Also, we should encourage more students to take the practice test on BOR
website. Georgia Military will be taking the Regents’ Test at USG institutions.

Report on ACT’s Response to LS Directors’ Petition for practice items- Dr. Irvin
shared the response letter to the LS Directors Petition. While ACT indicated that the
actual COMPASS test may be used for practice, the use of COMPASS for practice in
Georgia is not appropriate since students would see the same items on the actual and
practice tests.

GPC has 52 practice tests items for the COMPASS ma



